316(b)

Once Through Cooling Deadline: 8/15/06 5pm

From:

"Gwen Kennedy" <gkennedy8@cox.net> <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

To: Date:

Mon, Aug 7, 2006 11:18 AM

Subject:

OTC

Dear Ms. Dudoc,

I am writing to urge you to work toward the elimination of "once-through cooling" in our State power plants. This seems to be a pretty destructive and antiquated method of cooling and, since there are alternatives such as air-cooling, it seems like it should be phased out.

Thank you very much,

Gwen Kennedy

